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St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

St. Joseph’s Villa (SJV) is celebrating close to 20 years of compassionate and 
caring service to our long-term care residents and their families.

SJV is at a juncture where it recognizes that it is in need of some tender loving 
care. 

COVID-19 has demonstrated how important it is to upgrade and maintain key 
mechanical building components – especially heating, cooling and ventilation.

As you know since the start of COVID-19 , SJV has had two COVID-19 outbreaks 
but were able to contain each one due to the “diligent” hard work of the staff.

What Now?
St. Joseph’s Villa Foundation has embarked upon a capital campaign to augment 
the facility in order to further improve the quality of life of its residents with 
unparalleled services through the final steps of their respective journeys.



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

The Campaign Cabinet consists of:

Honourary Chairs: Jim Gordon 
Maureen Lacroix

Co-Chairs: Michael Dibrina
Celia Teale

Cabinet Members Mark Ashcroft
David Boyce
Sonia Del Missier
Daniel Gingras
Anthony Lawley
Jo-Anne Palkovits

Meet the
St. Joseph’s Villa
Capital Campaign 
Cabinet



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

We have engaged in a $4.2 million 3-year retrofit program

These items include:
- a new roof, 
- upgrading of our heating, ventilation                                                                                        

and air conditioning units, 
- windows,                                                                                       beds
- beds and mattresses, 
- kitchen equipment including new  

industrial ovens,                                                                              
- bathroom equipment including new therapeutic tubs, and
- blanket warmers

The repairs will result in a safer, more  comfortable and secure home 
for our residents, staff, volunteers and families.



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

Our History
In 1950, the Sisters of St. Joseph of Sault Ste. Marie built and 
opened the first English hospital, the Sudbury General Hospital of 
the Immaculate Heart of Mary on Paris Street, most recently 
known as St. Joseph’s Health Centre (SJHC), opened as the first 
English speaking hospital in Sudbury.  In 1972 the facility; 

• went from 200 to 360 beds providing the majority of acute 
care beds in the area.  

• gradually expanded to provide a full range of health care 
services to the community.



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

Early 2000’s to 2011 

Following the Health Services Restructuring Commission directives (at 
which time the Sisters exited the healthcare system), St. Joseph’s 
Health Centre

• Responded to the unmet needs in the community and applied for 
new long-term care beds that were available in Ontario and built 
St. Joseph’s Villa.

• Worked with the Ministry of Health in moving the non-acute 
continuing care program out of HRSRH (HSN) to the St. Joseph’s 
Continuing Care Centre site as a cost saving measure and to assist 
the acute hospital to restart its construction project.



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

Current Overview

St. Joseph's Health Centre now oversees the operation of the Village 
of Care Campus located on South Bay Road.

• Holds licences and mortgages for St. Joseph's Villa (SJV),                    
a 128-bed long-term care home and Villa St. Gabriel Villa (VSGV),     
a 128-bed long-term care home located in Chelmsford.

• Operates St. Joseph's Continuing Care Centre (SJCCC), a  64-bed 
complex continuing care hospital, classified as a “G” and “E” 
hospital under the Ministry of Health.  Opened and operates 60 
additional beds at the Clarion Hotel in response to capacity issues 
in our community due to COVID-19.



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

St. Joseph’s Villa opened December 1, 2003

• 4 neighbourhoods with 32 residents each
- Gardenway is our dementia care unit
- Other neighbourhoods include Lakeview, Sunnyside and 
Hillcrest

Villa St. Gabriel Villa opened March 28, 2011

• 4 neighbourhoods with 32 residents each similar to SJV

• $2M was received from the City of Greater Sudbury for 
the Villa St. Gabriel Villa build



St. Joseph’s Villa Capital Campaign

Guided by our core values of service, integrity, dignity 
and excellence, St. Joseph’s approach to holistic care 
respects the unique needs and fosters the spiritual, 
physical and emotional well-being of its residents and 
their families, staff and volunteers.

Since opening in 2003, St. Joseph’s Villa has been home 
to hundreds of residents from the City of Greater 
Sudbury.  Residents who all contributed significantly to 
the economic and social growth of our beautiful city.
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Meet Maria and Ernesto
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They have just met for the first time.

Today, they shared pleasantries and giggled 
like school children. They are both 
comfortable and enjoy fulfilling lives as 
residents of St. Joseph’s Villa.

Tomorrow, they will meet again for the first 
time.
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Maria and Ernesto have 
been married for 63 years.
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